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April 22, 1998 (Cont'd) 

Moved by Chapeski, seconded by Campbell that Council of the Township of Ross give 
three readings and pass By-Law #17-98 being a by-law to establish a Civic 
Addressing System. 

Moved by Chapeski, seconded by Rathwell that Council of the Township of Ross give 
three readings and pass By-Law # 18-98 being a by-law to appoint a Municipal Weed 
Inspector for the year 1998. 

Moved by Campbell, seconded by Rathwell that Council of the Township of Ross give 
three readings and pass By-Law #19-98 being a by-law to enter into an agreement 
for sharing costs of Drainage Superintendent. 

Council directed the Clerk to respond to Daryl McLaughlin concerning the flooding 
of his basement. In consulting with our solicitor and according to The Drainage 
Act we are not liable for damage caused by blockage from Ice or snow and no 
concerns had been brought to the attention of Council previously. 

A Special meeting of Council will be held on April 30th at 7:30 p.m. to deal with 
unfinished business. 

Moved by Campbell, seconded by Chapeski that the meeting be adjourned and the 
next regular meeting will be held on May 6th, 1998 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers. 

Jack Ferguson, Deputy-Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk 

Forester's Falls, Ontario 

A Special meeting of Council of the Township of Ross was held on April 30, 1998 
to meet with two delegations and deal with unfinished business. 

Present were Reeve Alvin Stone, Deputy-Reeve Jack Ferguson, and Councillors Don 
Rathwell, Donna Campbell and Teresa Chapeski. 

Reeve Stone called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

A delegation from Logos Land was present in the person of owners Jerrold and 
Janet Paxton and Kevin Cahill and Manager Bruce Coleman to familiarize Council 
and County Planner Charles Cheeseman with their future plans. 
They want to build "Right to Occupy" cottages for senior housing on property 
which will be severed from the Park area and will be owned by . a non-profit 
organization. They would 'build a road in to these housing units ·for possible 
takeover by the township. 
As soon as possible they would like to start on construction of one two-unit 
cottage and three motel units. 

Gert Zagler, coordinator of services for the County of Renfrew Ontario Works 
Program spoke to Council to explain what role they could play as a sponsoring 
organization. In Community Participation Placement, clients work in the 
community voluntarily and continue receiving benefits from Social Services. The 
sponsoring organization must not replace any of its current positions or any 
position previously held by a paid employee during the last two years. 
Participants will not spend more than 70 hours a month taking past in community 
projects. The Township will consider using this program for putting up 911 
signs. 

Council decided that it was not feasible to purchase a tractor and mower at this 
time so local residents will be hired to cut the grass at different Municipal 
properties. 

Moved by Rathwell, seconded by Chapeski that the meeting be closed at 10:10 p.m. 

Alvin Stone, Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk 
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